
  

 

Memo 
To:  All CUPE BC Affiliated Locals & District Councils 

From:  Trevor Davies, Secretary-Treasurer 

Date:  November 21, 2019 

Re:  CUPE BC Pension Committee – 2019-2021 Term – Call for Nominations 

CUPE BC is seeking nominations from Locals to nominate a retired CUPE member to sit on the 
Pension Committee for the 2019-2021 Term.  
 
Locals can submit their nominations by filling out the attached Pension Committee nomination 
form for each member being nominated to the committee. Please include any relevant 
background information on experience or training in Pension Plan design and operations. 
 
Deadline to complete and submit the nomination form for all interested members is December 
11th, 2019. 
 
 
 
 
 
In solidarity, 
 

 
 
Trevor Davies 
Secretary-Treasurer 
CUPE BC  
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